
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  February 6, 2024 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
Since our return from the snow days last month, teachers and staff have been working hard to get the 
second semester off to a strong start. In addition, we have seen several new students move into our 
community and enroll at our school, but there have also been several who have moved either before 
Christmas Break or after the new year. Our 2nd grade class is near capacity, but our teachers are doing a 
great job with the additional challenge.  
 
ENROLLMENT AND ATTENDANCE UPDATE AT HES: Below is an update on our current enrollment (as of 
February 6th) and our overall attendance numbers: 
 
Kindergarten = 93 students 
1st Grade = 84 students 
2nd Grade = 109 students 
3rd Grade = 93 students 
4th Grade = 105 students 
 
Total = 484 students 
 
Overall attendance percentage for the 2023-2024 school year thus far = 93.36% 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
February 9th  Student Support Day/Staff In-Service 
February 19th  NO SCHOOL – President’s Day 
March 1st  Student Support Day/Staff In-Service 
March 14th  End of 3rd Quarter 
March 20-21st  Parent-Teacher Conferences 
March 25-29th  NO SCHOOL – Spring Break 


